Kirby School District
Regular Meeting
Board of Education

Pike County Arkansas
April 12,2017
6:00 P.M.

The Kirby School Board met in regular session in the Kirby School District Board Room
on Wednesday, April 12, 2017. President Mike Putz called the meeting to order at 6:01
pm with Mark Foshee leading a prayer.

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Mike Putz
Randy Stewart
Darla Crump
Angie Turner
Brent Swanson
Sean Deputy
Mark Foshee

ADMINISTRATION: Pike Palmer
Dolores Cowart

OTHERS: Debbie Wright

Darla Crump made a motion, seconded by Randy Stewart, to approve the agenda with
addition of a Safety Discussion.
The motion carried. (7-0)

Brent Swanson made a motion, seconded by Randy Stewart, to approve March 9, 2017
minutes.

The motion carried. (7-0)

The board discussed RFQ from K-12 Culinary Connections.

Darla Crump made a motion, seconded by Randy Stewart, to accept the transfer of Grace
Davis from Caddo Hills School District.

The motion carried. (7-0)

Brent Swanson made a motion, seconded by Randy Stewart, to approve Option #1 for the
2017-2018 calendar year. The motion carried. (7-0)

The board discussed building safety.



The board entered executive session at 6:55 pm.
Executive session ended at 7:25pm.

Randy Stewart made a motion, seconded by Sean Deputy, to employee the elementary
classified staff for the 2017-2018 school year, pending funding.
The motion carried. (7-0)

Brent Swanson made a motion, seconded by Mark Foshee, to employee the high school
classified staff for the 2017-2018 school year, pending funding.
The motion carried. (7-0)

Randy Stewart made a motion, seconded by Brent Swanson, to adjourn.
The motion carried. (7-0)
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